
Weekly House Competition 
 
During the school closure Smith’s Wood Academy will be running a weekly House 
Competition.  Each week we will set a task that can be completed from home and sent in to 
your House Participation Leader.  We want you to remember that you are still part of the 
school community! 
 
This week’s task is to write a poem!  
   
Hello Smith's Wood pupils! We know there is a lot going on in the world currently. The 
next few weeks and months are uncertain and many of you will be feeling confused.  We 
should all currently be isolated and staying indoors, so this gives us lots of time to think. 
For this week’s house competition we challenge you to write a poem about what you are 
grateful for.  We want you to think of all the great things you can still do (write, laugh, 
communicate through social media, music, art) and write a poem about it.   
 

All pupils who enter this week’s competition will gain a house point and the winning 
poem will be published on the website. 

 
Entries should be emailed to: 
 
Miss Bayliss – Hawking House 
Mrs Bailey – Pankhurst house 
Miss Wilson – Luther King House 
Miss Plumpton – Parks House 
 
Good Luck everybody, 
 
Mrs Ellis-Martin 
 


